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13 November 2020 

 

 

 
Rob Beckett 
Department of Planning, Industry & Environment 
Locked Bag 5022 
PARRAMATTA NSW 2124 
 
 
Dear Mr Beckett 
 
SSD 9550 – Glenellen Solar Farm – EIS 
 
Thank you for your email dated 26 October 2020 seeking WaterNSW’s comment on the 
Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) for the Glenellen Solar Farm, 20km North of Albury. 

WaterNSW has reviewed the EIS and determined that the proposal should not impact on our 
assets, being Hume Lake. It is considered that the mitigation measures considered and 
outlined within the EIS will manage the project impacts adequately, including impacts to soil 
and water, Bowna Creek and the Hume Dam catchment. 

WaterNSW requests the Department continues to consult with WaterNSW for any 
development that may impact on our assets, infrastructure or land, using the email address 
Environmental.Assessments@waternsw.com.au 

If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact WaterNSW’s Ms Justine 
Clarke at justine.clarke@waternsw.com.au.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
ALISON KNIHA 
Catchment Protection Planning Manager 

Contact: Justine Clarke 

Telephone: 02 9865 2402 

Our ref: D2020/121730 
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